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 Today’s Program:  
North Dakota films in production, Daniel Bielinski, Canticle Productions

Today’s Meeting:  

Greeters: Nicole Wandler & Huijian Dong  
Next week: Carol Enderle and Alex Schwab 

 

This month’s Community Kindness will be   
announced at today’s meeting. 

 

Invocation:  
 Let us think of the people we are with today 
and make the most of our fellowship. Let us 

think of people who will not have a meal  
today. May all be blessed. AMEN 

                        

Coming up:  
 

*March 20-21: Preschool reading. Sign up in-
formation will be available soon. This year we 
have additional classrooms at 2 sites! 
 

Last Week at Rotary:  

Rotary “Doing Good in the World” 

District Conference -”Healthy Minds, Healthy Environ-
ment” - April 11-13 at Fargo Ramada Inn. Register by 
March 15 for discount: rotary5580.org 

On the 119th anniver-
sary of Rotary’s 
founding, the Dickin-
son Rotary Club cele-
brated by supporting 
causes in our commu-
nity and internation-
ally. The board se-
lected two organiza-
tions to receive more 
than $800 each from 
the earnings from 
our Dickinson Rotary Charitable Foundation. Newly-
organized Scout Troop 222 received $840 that they plan 
to use for camping equipment. The troop of nine girls or-
ganized a year ago and meets every two weeks. The oth-
er organization will receive its donation in the future.  

 
 

February Community Kindness dona-

tion: Rotarians Natashia Ash, left, and 

President-Elect Kyle Smith presented 

$200 and other items to the DSU nursing 

students going to Guatemala. 

Rotary presented $840 to new Scout 
Troop 222, an all-girl troop. Rotarian and 
Boy Scouts District Chair Jeremy Berger, 
left, and Club President Urja Aryal, right, 
presented the check to the scouts. 

Rotarians Dawn Pruitt, left, and Natashia Cushman, center, presented  
$500 to the F5 Project for January’s Community Kindness donation. 


